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STRATFORD RESIDENTIAL TRIP – Year 6 2024

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are aware, we have booked a residential trip for Year 6 in summer 2024 – a trip to visit the town of Stratford and the area around it. 

The trip will take place between Monday 15th July – Wednesday 17th July 2024. We are currently finalising details of the trip, but our initial plans involve an 8am departure on the Monday morning, with a 7pm return on the Wednesday. 

Sign up deadline

We need to close bookings to allow numbers to be finalised and plans created based upon a fixed numbers of children attending. The deadline for signing up for the trip will be Friday 2nd February 2024. The first deposit is due to secure your place of £60. Please note that the second instalment is also due on this date. Please see previous communication for information about the trip and a link to a video presentation. 

Further payments for all attendees

We have calculated costs based upon an estimated number of children attending. As some costs are fixed, the final price will depend upon the number of children attending and thus may fluctuate slightly. All instalments need to be paid via ParentPay.

The total estimated cost of the trip (based upon 85 children attending) is £400

· The second instalment will be due by Friday 2nd February 2024 of £100

· The third instalment will be due by Friday 5th April 2024 of £120

· The final balance will need to be paid by Friday 7th June 2024 of £120

Our ultimate aim is to engage as many of our pupils in the residential visit as possible so if you would like either a different structure to the payment plan or would like to commit to the trip but are unable to afford the deposit at this point in time, please get in contact as soon as possible so that we can discuss options. 

If you have any other questions, please don’t hesitate to get in contact. 

Paul Harrison
Assistant Headteacher
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